
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I urge you to be thoughtful and non-partisan in the upcoming redistricting efforts.  I have lived in 
Columbia County Oregon for fifty years and appreciate our wonderful rural atmosphere.  I want NO part 
of the Portland Metro area!  I see the mismanagement of the Portland City Government and want NO 
part of that here.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
James A Davis 
 
St. Helens,  Columbia County, Oregon 
 
 


